
Dietz, Sidney 

9/18/2012 9:26:23 AM
Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Davis lighting center Wednesday

Michael -

Thanks for the response. I think we’re good. Thanks again!

yours,

sid

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 9:15 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Davis lighting center Wednesday

Hi Sid

Thanks for reaching out about this. From what we’ve been told, the audience are mostly 
lighting industry and academic folks. There will be a lot of repeat info for you on the regulatory 
side. If there is anything in particular from PG&E’s lighting portion of their 2013-14 application 
you want him to emphasize, let me know and I’ll try to work it in.

Michael

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@poe.com1 
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 1:16 PM

SB GT&S 0305873

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@poe.com1


To: Colvin, Michael
Subject: Davis lighting center Wednesday

Michael -

Happy new year!

I was wondering if you had all the information you needed for the Commissioner about the 
event and the center. I plan to be there for the event as well.

yours,

sid
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